' . 77
® °

United States Department of the Interior

‘ RECEIVED
BUREAU OF RECLAMATION
Snake River Area Office - 1
: 214 Broadway Avenue NOV : 2 20“
IN REPLY REFER TO: Boise, Idaho 83702-7298 . ..
~ enartment of Water Rasnures
SRA-6115
WTR-4.00

October 29, 2001
CERTIFIED - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
Mr. Todd B. and Mrs. Pamela J. Taylor
9353 North Hwy 52
Horseshoe Bend ID 83629
Subject: Portion Of Deadwood Reservoir Storage Contract No. 14-06-100-6928
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Taylor:
Pursuant to your telephone call with Claudia Coleman of this office on October 17, 2001, you stated you
were unable to pay the operation and maintenance charges and the processing fee required to enter into a

contract with Reclamation for a portion of Deadwood Reservoir storage space.

Regretfully, the offer for contract will be retracted if all payments are not made and a new contract entered
into by close of business on January 2, 2002.

Note, that Reclamation cannot grant you relief against any outstanding water district assessments that may
run with your landholdings.

If you should you have any questions, please contact Claudia Coleman at (208) 334-9850.

Sincerel

Jerrold D. G
Area Manager

cc: Director
Idaho State Department of Water Resources
1301 North Orchard
Boise ID 83706

Mr. Mark Limbaugh
Watermaster

102 N. Main Street
Payette ID 83661




